
25th September 2018 

Important messages: 

 All handover consent forms need to be  

returned to your class teacher by the end of this 

week. This is vital to keep your children safe. 

 Consent forms for our walk this week need to be 

signed and sent back ASAP. 

 With the weather beginning to get cold and wet 

please ensure your child is bringing a warm coat 

with a hood into school.  

 The new reading book system is now in place. If 

your child needs to change their home reading 

book there MUST be a comment/s in their Jun-

gle Diary. This way we know the children have 

read their book.  

 Please keep writing sentences and practicing your 

key words.  

      This week we are learning: 
 Identifying one more and one less than a given number.  

      Can you practise by using your 100 square in your communication book?  

 We will be receiving an email from Joy in Jamaica, she has sent us a map to follow. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are going on an important walk, following a map to Mrs Gill’s house to  collect a 

package for one of the Three Little Pigs. We are then making our own maps of the 

local area including the physical features we saw whilst on our walk.  
 

 

 

 We will be looking at pictures of the Wolf’s claws, teeth, ears and feet and describing 

what they look like using adjectives ‘sharp, yellow teeth’. We are writing and designing a 

WANTED poster to help us find the Wolf!  
 
 

 We will be painting a picture of the house we would build if we were a pig. 
 

 At Forest Rangers, will be using the natural materials to build houses for The Little Pigs. 

 

1H class assembly: 

1H class assembly will be held on  

Friday 23rd November at 2pm. Children’s roles and cos-

tumes will be confirmed at a later date. 

1J class assembly: 

1J class assembly will be held on  

Friday 25th January 2019 at 2pm. Children’s roles and 

costumes will be confirmed at a later date. 

1A class assembly: 

1A class assembly will be held on  

Friday 5th April 2019 at 2pm. Children’s roles and cos-

tumes will be confirmed at a later date. 
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